
Ms. Stacey West
246 Pink House Road
Sewickley, PA 16143
October 10, 2019

Federal Energy Regulatory Committee
Attn: Ms. Kimberly D. Bose
Re: Docket No. AD19-18-000
888 First Street NE
Washington, DC 20426

Dear Federal Energy Regulatory Committee,

As a citizen I have many concerns for the country; primary among those is concern for
the security of our electrical grid. As the American public becomes increasingly aware of the
risks of cyberattacks and learns that certain damage could leave blocks of the country without
power for substantial periods of time, it is very important that power companies, Congress and
the citizens work together to find solutions to our complex energy problems in a rapidly
changing world. We also have a right to know if we are legitimately in danger so that we may
prepare ourselves accordingly.

If there are, or have been, violators of the Critical Infrastructure Protection standards
which put us at risk, this simply must be revealed. I understand a reasonable proposal to deal
with this matter of transparency has been offered by Michael Mabee on September 3, 2019. I

would ask that you embrace this proposal. The security of our nation and our people is a
serious matter. The American people need to have confidence in our essential corporations
and their abiTity to protect our critical infrastructure. This begins with transparency and creative
problem-solving. Thank you.
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